NOVEMBER 7, 2002

PZS-96-71 requested by The Church of Latter Day Saints for formal construction approval of Lakewood Estates, Phase 1, a 60-foot extension of Lakewood Drive, Luling La. Council District 2.

Brett Asquith, project manager, accompanied by Scott Conlan who represent the membership, Chris Haslett, Engineer.

Mr. Bordner stated that 2 letters address the infrastructure.

Mr. Asquith stated that they are prepared to be in compliance with all of the requirements.

Speaking in opposition:
None

Speaking in favor:
None

The public hearing was closed.

Mr. Lambert deferred to Mr. Brou.

Mr. Brou stated that the plans are not sufficient for Waterworks requirement. It is a simple extension of a watermain.  He believes they can work out the details.  He asked that the Commission approve the plan contingent on the applicant meeting all requirements.

Mr. Bordner moved that plans are approved for construction contingent on the applicant meeting all applicable specifications of the Department of waterworks for the installation of the waterline and all appurtenances second by Ms Richoux

YEAS:

Wolfe, Charles, Derveloy, Richoux, Bordner

NAYS:
None

ABSENT:
Hull, Babineaux

